
LIFE ONLINE
an Internet Safety Event

for Parents

Craigowl Primary School
Laird Street, Dundee

 
Wednesday 3rd June 6.30pm

A fun and informative event 
with guests on hand to answer 

your questions and queries from 
Police Scotland, Community 

Safety Team, Barnardos, O2 and 
the Education Department and 
will look at some of the issues 
young people face online and 

how you can help as a parent or 
carer.

IF you require any further information or have a question 
about the event please do not hesitate to contact :

Claire Ramsay – Community Safety Worker on 436323.


